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It is time for our elected leaders to take a close look at the finances and stop asking 

the People to continue to pay more and more for poor decisions by those we have 

entrusted with our tax dollars.   

Property tax decisions needs to stay at the local level not at the State level.  The 

residents of each City and Country in Oregon should have a voice in where their 

property tax dollars are going. 

Before addressing raising taxes on a population that is already maxed out financially, 

our elected leaders should take a deep look at the current spending and reprioritize 

where our tax dollars are going.  Public Safety should be one of the first priorities of 

any Government. 

 


